Battle of the Books 2019-2020
TO:  All Interested 4th and 5th grade Students
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FROM:  Mrs. Clarke/Hazelwood Librarian


Mrs. Mehaffey/Title I Teacher











August 27, 2019
During the 2019-2020 school year, we will be assembling a team to compete in the 
2019-2020 Elementary Battle of the Books (EBOB) competition.  According to the North Carolina School Library Media Association who sponsors EBOB, the philosophy behind this competition is to “encourage reading by all students at the elementary level.” Under our guidance, we will read and study all 15 books on the list.  In March of 2020, a quiz bowl-type competition will be held where student teams demonstrate their knowledge of the books. 

Our team will consist of only 12 students.  Our first meeting, however, is open to all interested students and will be on Wednesday, September 4th.   We will continue to meet every two weeks on Wednesdays.  Meetings will be directly after school until 4:00pm.  In January, we will start meeting once a week. The list of required books to read is on the back of this letter.   All of these books need to be read for the competition.  We have copies of these books in the Hazelwood library (as paper copies).  You are also able to buy your own copies or check them out from the public library.  
 In order to start creating a team for this competition, we need to know as soon as possible if you are interested in being on the team.  Discuss the requirements of joining the team and the times of the meetings and see if you can be a dedicated participant.  This means you are committed to coming to every meeting, reading all of the books (2 books have to be read by our 2nd meeting on September 18th, and being a great team player.  Please have you and your parents sign the form below and return it to Mrs. Clarke asap and then attend our first meeting on September 4th.  
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at cclarke@haywood.k12.nc.us 

Name of Student:  __________________________

Class:  __________________________
Signature:  ________________________________

Names of Parents:  __________________________

Phone:  _________________________
Parent Signature:  __________________________

Parent Email:_____________________

How will you be going home after our meetings?  ________________________________
Parents:  Pick your child up in the Library promptly at 4:00pm ~ thanks!

